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April  
 

Beaver Creek Lodge 
Home Owners Association Newsletter 

 

Dear Home Owners of Beaver Creek Lodge, 

As our 2017 Winter season comes to a close, we look forward 

to welcoming warmer weather and spring skiing conditions. 

We hope you get out and enjoy Colorado’s short Spring 

season while it lasts. There’s still time to cruise down Centennial 

in a T-shirt, but get ready to put away skis and snowshoes and 

bring out fishing poles, golf clubs, hiking boots, and mountain 

bikes. Spring is here, but Summer is just around the corner. 

Enjoy the mountains!  

Warm regards, 

The Beaver Creek Lodge Team 

 

Marriott Autograph Collection 

As you know, we are working on becoming part of the Marriott 

Autograph Collection. This is still in the works and has not been 

finalized. As more details come available, the Beaver Creek Lodge 

team will continue to update our owners on the status of this 

process. 

Hotel Updates 

The BCL team is working on a list of items and hotel features that 

will be updated or replaced during the closure. For example, the 

fitness center has recently been painted a lighter color to brighten 

up the room and give it a more spacious feel. We will also be 

replacing the carpet in the fitness center with rubber flooring. In 

addition, our engineering team is in the process of replacing all 

lighting fixtures with LED lights in order to be more energy efficient 

and continue to decrease the electricity costs for the property. 

These are just a few of the exciting changes our team will be 

making and we look forward to sharing them with you!  

 

Upcoming Events 

 April 17th  

BCL Closing Day 

 April 16th  

Beaver Creek Closing Day 

 April 23rd  

Vail Closing Day  

 

Important 

Announcement 

The Lodge will be closing on 

Monday April 17th for the off 

season and is scheduled to 

reopen on Friday May 26th. In 

addition, from mid-April to 

mid-May, the events and 

happenings at Beaver Creek 

Resort will come to a slow 

until the Summer season 

begins. 
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More Important News 

Feature in Denver Life 

We are proud to announce that Beaver Creek Lodge was 

featured in the February issue of Denver Life magazine! Denver Life 

discussed “great getaways” for their February issue by reviewing 

contemporary hotels and rustic retreats. The article introduces 

Beaver Creek Lodge as “a chic hotel in the middle of Beaver 

Creek Village where the spacious condos come with all the cozy 

extras you’d want from a luxe mountain retreat: hot tub, fireplaces, 

faux fur throws.” It also goes on to mention our restaurant 

Revolution’s “one-of-a-kind après –ski” lunches and dinners. What 

an honor! We are very excited about this recent exposure.  

 

 

 

In the Community 

 Easter Egg Hunt 

On Saturday April 15th , Beaver 

Creek will be hosting their 25th 

Annual Easter Egg Hunt in 

Creekside Park starting at 

10:30am. The event consists of 

over 5,000 hidden eggs and of 

course, the Easter Bunny will be 

making an appearance to take 

photos with friends and family.  

 Beaver Creek Spring Fest 

It’s Spring Fest here in Beaver 

Creek! Starting April 1st to April 

16th from 3pm to 6pm, parents 

and kiddos can listen to live 

music, enter contests, take 

photos with the spring 

characters, join in parades, and 

much more! Watch the village 

plaza come alive with games, 

fun, and prizes for kids of all 

ages! Please see 

www.beavercreek.com/events-

and-activities for a full 

schedule. 
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